
 
 

Ref No. : JDSPS/25-26/SEP/007(a)                 Date: 22nd September, 2025 

 

Notice 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JDS Public School!  

 

This is to inform you that from tomorrow, Tuesday, 23rd September 2025, the school 

departure time will remain as usual at 3.00 p.m. and will continue till Thursday, 25th 

September 2025. 

 

We are pleased to share that the school will celebrate Pre-Pujo Agomoni on Friday, 

26th September 2025. 

 

The Puja Vacation will commence from Saturday, 27th September 2025. 

 

 

 

SD/-                   

 Principal 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

CC to:               

i) Director’s office; 

ii) Academic Manager’s  Office; 

iii) Logistics & operation office; 

iv) Account’s office; 

v) All teachers & other staffs 

 


